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Senator Helming Recognizes Breast Cancer Awareness Month with

Free Breast Cancer Screenings
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In recognition of Breast Cancer Awareness Month, throughout the month of October,

Senator Pam Helming worked with Rochester Regional Health, Cayuga, Cortland and

Tompkins Counties Cancer Services Program and Cancer Services Program of the Finger

Lakes and hosted several free mobile breast cancer screenings around the district. 

“It was a privilege to work with Rochester Regional Health. Cayuga, Cortland and Tompkins

Counties Cancer Services Program and Cancer Services Program of the Finger Lakes to bring

screenings to underserved communities. Through these screenings, so many women were
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able to have the opportunity to take control of their health. It is so important that we

continue to work together to educate our communities and raise awareness on women’s

issues, not just during Breast Cancer Awareness Month, but year round,” Senator Helming

said.


